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Seasonal water use restricted in Charlottetown
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Outdoor watering in Charlottetown is only permitted between 5-10 a.m. and between 7 p.m.and 1a.m.to a
maximum of two hours per day. - File
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CHARLOTTETOWN, P.E.I. — Seasonal water restrictions are in place until Sept. 30 in
Charlottetown.

The mandatory restrictions allow for outdoor watering only in the early morning
from 5-10 a.m. or in the evening between 7 p.m. and 1a.m., to @ maximum of two
hours per day.

Hosing off driveways and other hard surfaces is also prohibited while the
restrictions are in effect.

Restrictions are required to ensure usage does not exceed the city’s capacity to
supply water.

More information about the restrictions is available online.
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